COMHAIRLE CHONTAE ÁTHA CLIATH THEAS

SOUTH DUBLIN COUNTY COUNCIL

[image: image1.png]



Terenure/Rathfarnham Area Committee Meeting (2)

Tuesday 11th April 2006

Question No. 10
Question: Councillor E. Walsh
"To ask the Manager to install more litter bins in the vicinity of the open space opposite Orwell Shopping Centre as there is considerable littering in the area and will he make a statement on the issue?.”

Reply:

There are currently four litter bins in the vicinity of the Orwell Shopping Centre and open space and a further three litter bins at the school nearby.  The engineer in charge of the Cleansing Section reports that it is proposed to install a new bin at the bus stop on Wellington Lane in the near future.  The engineer also reports that the area would benefit from further additional bins at other bus stops in the area and it is proposed that these additional bins, three in total, will be installed in the next two to four weeks.

